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12th September 2019 
 
Letter to: Parents, Carers, Staff and other stakeholders. 
 

Proposal to make changes to Redhill Primary School 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and other stakeholders, 
 
I am writing to you, further to my letter of June 2019, to update you on the proposals regarding 
Redhill Primary School; 
 
The Local Authority will be commencing the statutory consultation to carry out the following; 
 

 Alter the Age Range from 3 – 11  years to 4 – 11 years  
 This change will result in the removal of the nursery provision 
 With effect from 31st December 2019 

 
We will be publishing a public notice in the Birmingham Post on 12th September 2019 and we 
will be issuing a full proposal document with full details of the  proposals 
Both the public notice and the full proposal document will be available from 12th September 
2019  via the following link 
 https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/redhill 
 
This formal consultation will run for four weeks from 12th September 2019 to 10th October  
2019. Anyone wishing to make comments during this period may do so via the webpage above 
or by writing to the School Organisation Team using the address at the foot of this letter. All 
comments received will be forwarded to the decision makers who will make a decsion on the 
proposal by10th December 2019.  
 
We will write to you again when a decision has been made. 
Please contact the School Organisation Team if you need the proposal in a different format. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jaswinder Didially 
Head of Service – Education Infrastructure 


